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SB 2650 - RELATING TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII

Chair Sakamoto, Vice ChairTokuda, and Members of the Committee:

The University of Hawaii wishes to express its willingness to compile an inventory of its
real estate holdings containing the information requested in this bill and submit the
inventory in accordance with the time schedule provided as we would in response to
any legislative request for information. Accordingly, we do not feel that this bill is
necessary.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify with respect to SB No. 2650.


